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I strongly oppose HB 3390. Not only does it devastate local business but it has far 

reaching impacts across the nation. Trapping and harvesting various animals is 

greatly regulated to ensure future generations will have the same abilities.  Allowing 

one to sell fur is a very small component in which there is no reason to outlaw. 

Please vote no.  


